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TO THE MEN AND WOMEN WHO SERVED

Department of North Dakota ¢ 3812 Lakewood Dr. SE ¢ Mandan, ND 58554

September 8, 2020

Secretary Robert Wilkie
Veterans Affairs
Washington DC

Dear Mr. Secretary

| write on behalf of DAV, Department of North Dakota and in support of a Fisher House
in Fargo, ND.

Currently there is no Fisher House in North Dakota or South Dakota. Dedicating a
Fisher House at the Fargo VAMC would service a great number of veterans from a
highly rural North Dakota and South Dakota. We look forward to such an amazing
opportunity being presented here in North Dakota.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

ME&FW

Keli Berglund

Commander

DAV, Department of North Dakota
Commander@davnd.org



